Cato Community Newsletter January 2021

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM







I am hoping that you and your family had a merry and healthy Christmas holiday. Thanks to all of you for the cards, gifts, treats, and Christmas wishes. My holiday was so much more special because of each one as well as the fun I had with some of the homeowners as we recognized a decorated "Charlie Brown" Christmas tree and did some caroling in the community. We are planning to do it again in 2021, so get your voice ready to join in.

Please read through all of the newsletter. We have lots of announcements and information for you. Follow the reminder of instructions for using bulk pick up this month and get your entry to the office by the 15th for a chance to win a yummy oift card.

Wishing you all a happy and safe New Year that last throughout the entire year. The office will be closed on January 1st and will reopen on the following Monday, the 4th.

- Tammev Thomas 704-825-2946



January 19th is National Popcorn Day! To celebrate, we are giving away a \$20.00 gift card to Tastebuds, a gourmet popcorn store in Belmont! Return entry below by January 15th.

NAME:		
PHONE:		
ADDRESS:		

We enjoyed our little Charlie Brown Christmas tree ceremony and Christmas caroling around our community! Find more photos and videos on our Facebook and Instagram!







Bulk PickUp January 14th!

You should have items set out at the curb (not in the road) no sooner than the 13th please.







Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800

Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911



Removal Dates

Trash - January 7th, 14th, 21st, 28th Yard Waste - January 7th & 21st Bulk Pickup - JANUARY 14